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June 18, 2022
 
Dear Journal of Thought Readers,
  
It has been my distinct honor to serve as Editor of The Journal 
of Thought for the last eight years. Since 2014, sixteen issues have 
been published, depicting new ideas and strengthening the field of 
educational philosophy.
This Spring-Summer 2022 issue will be the final publication released 
under my supervision. Dr. LuAnne Kuelzer, who has brilliantly served 
as Copy Editor the last six years, will assume the role of Editor.
Thank you to all of the authors, editorial staff, publishing team 
members, and particularly the dedicated individuals who comprise the 
Editorial Review Panel for your support of The Journal of Thought. 

Most Sincerely,
 
Vyacheslav Khrapak
Editor
Journal of Thought
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